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Request: 
 

This email is written in the form of a Freedom of Information Request, I do hope you are able to 
assist me. 

I understand you might not have access to all of the information requested below, but I would be 
very appreciative if you were able to provide me with as much as possible. 

I would like to know details of anyone who has passed away with no known next of kin, from 
01/01/2015 to the date of your reply. If there are any new cases dealt with after this date, please 
also include details in your response. 

Please also supply a list of any Public Health Act Funerals (also known as Welfare or 
Environmental Health Act funerals) carried out from the above date if this is not forming part of 
your reply to the above. 

This should include funerals carried out by the council or on behalf of any third party. Please 
include: 

1.      1) The deceased’s full name(s) 

2.      2) The date they passed away 

3.      3) The approximate value of their Estate 

4.      4) Their dates of birth, or age at death 

5.      5) Whether or not they were married, divorced, single or widowed. 

6.      6) The maiden surnames of married females or widows 

7.      7) Their address at time of death 

8.      8) The date when a referral was made to the Treasury Solicitor or Duchy of 
Lancaster/Cornwall or any other third party to research or administer, and the name of the 
third party the Estate was referred to. 

9.      9) If a referral to the Treasury Solicitor or Duchy has not been made yet and you are of the 
belief it may well be, please advise me on this as well. 

This information is available from: 
http://www.northtyneside.gov.uk/browse-
display.shtml?p_ID=528405&p_subjectCategory=1307 
including on the spreadsheet attached to that page. 
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